
 
 

August 9, 2023 

 

Creekside Park Construction To Occur in 2024 

 

Dear Property Managers, 

 

The Beaver Creek Resort Company is able to provide an update on the Creekside Park Master 

Plan project process and the construction timeline for Phase I, which includes a new world-class 

playground in the lower park. 

 

Since sharing plans for the enhancements, the Board of Directors has listened to feedback from 

many constituents and remains committed to ensuring the Creekside Park Master Plan is 

appropriate for our family-oriented resort community.  

 

Based on this feedback and concerns from neighboring properties, BCRC will be working 

through the review and approval process with the Beaver Creek Design Review Board. It is 

important the design and experience of the improvements reflect the characteristics that make 

both our resort, and Creekside Park, a special place. 

 

To accommodate this process and to reduce the duration of construction impacts to Creekside 

Park, both the lower and upper areas of the park are now scheduled for upgrades to begin and 

end in 2024.  

 

Consistent with past communications about the project, the Beaver Creek Resort Company will 

continue to provide updates on the process and answer any questions. Thank you for sharing 

this communication with your property owners. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Clint Huber 

Director of Strategic Initiatives 

chuber@bcresortco.com 

(970) 845-5974 office 

Beaver Creek Resort Company 
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